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Stephanie and Kyle,
 
FGMI is requesting a two year extension of the 2012 True North Reclamation and Closure Plan pursuant to 11
AAC 97.320 (c)
 
(c) The commissioner will, in his or her discretion, renew a plan upon written request and demonstration that the
miner has complied with the approved reclamation plan and the requirements of AS 27.19 and this chapter, if
the commissioner determines that the plan is adequate to cover the renewal period.
 
The 2015 partial financial assurance request by FGMI listed the status of the remaining activities. The reduction
in financial assurance was approved by the State. In addition we are in post-closure status.
 
The significance of the extension through 2019 is it’s  the end of the 5-year period of the last fertilizer
application.
 
I am available to discuss at any time.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Pyecha
Sr. Environmental Engineer
 

Fairbanks Gold Mining Inc.
A Kinross Company
PO Box 73726,
Fairbanks, AK. 99707-3726
Work: (907) 490- 6184
Cell: (907) 590-1005
Email: jennifer.pyecha@kinross.com
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